
June 19, 2014    Lee Heritage Commission 

Mill Book: Laura has contacted Wharf Industries and they will 

give us costs, etc. It should be a “perfect” binding. 

Posting meetings: There has been some discussion about this. It 

was decided, with the Town Administrator, that a year-long 

listing was sufficient. One copy would be posted in the Town 

Hall and it would also be on the town web site. 

Kennard Barn: nothing new. 

Hobo Shed and Vault: nothing new. 

Lee Documentation Project: we will speak to Denise in the Town 

Hall to request an e-mail for the Heritage Commission when we 

start asking people for photos, etc. We could also have a page 

in the Fair Book about this. Do we want a booth at the fair? The 

problem is someone to man it. 

Burleigh-DeMeritt House: Lori Wright, student at UNH, is working 

on documenting the Burleigh-DeMeritt House and the Bartlett-

Dudley Farm as 100 year farms. This is for a book that the New 

Hampshire Farm Bureau women are working on this year. We also 

discussed writing a letter to UNH regarding the house and its 

problems. The Board of Selectmen must endorse whatever actions 

we take. Denis would like to take photos inside the house. Laura 

will call Tom Oxford as to when we could meet. 

Semiquincentennial: Discussed the parade. Denis will talk to the 

Paysons, Bill and Matt, who are heavily involved in 

reenactments, to see if they will be interested in reenacting 

the Battle of Wheelwright Pond during our semiquincentennial 

celebration. The date of the battle was July 6, 1690. 

Cellar Hole: We also talked about documenting the cellar hole on 

Jim Banks’ land since considerable land clearing is going on 

around the cellar hole. 

Next meeting will be July 17, 2014 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 

 


